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Dear Co-Chair Helm and Owens, Vice-Chair MacDonald and Members of the 

Committee: 

 

Thank you for your service to Oregonians and concern for land use.  I strongly 

support HB 2978 and urge you to move this bill forward. 

 

I live in Central Oregon.  I have hit and killed a deer and so has my husband.  Both 

cases, resulted in expensive auto repairs, lost time in having the cars repaired and 

the death of 2 deer.  I have also had a close call with deer on highway 20 between 

Bend and Sisters.   

 

Wildlife crossings are effective, and I would like Oregon to have more crossing 

structures.  More crossings will help both people and wildlife. 

 

Please work to pass HB 2978. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sally Dixon 

 


